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MT. DIABLO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

JUNE 10, 2019 AND JUNE 24, 2019 

COMPOSITION OF TRUSTEE AREAS FOR BY-TRUSTEE AREA ELECTIONS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Governing Board of the Mt. Diablo Unified 

School District, during its regularly scheduled meetings on June 10, 2019 beginning at 7:00 

p.m. and June 24, 2019 beginning at 7:00 p.m., will invite public input regarding the 

composition of trustee areas prior to the initiation of the map-drawing process.  

The public hearings will be held at the Board Room, Mt. Diablo Unified School 

District, 1936 Carlotta Drive, Concord, CA 94519. 

This public hearing is part of the statutory process for establishing a “by-trustee area” 

elections system. In a by-trustee area elections system, the Mt. Diablo Unified School District 

would be divided into trustee areas and each Governing Board member would be elected by only 

the registered voters in the particular trustee area where the Governing Board member resides. 

The Governing Board is currently elected using an at-large elections system, in which all 

Governing Board members are elected by voters of the entire Mt. Diablo Unified School District.  

The public hearings scheduled for June 10, 2019 and June 24, 2019, are for the purposes 

of receiving public input regarding the composition of the trustee areas to be formed and the 

criteria the demographer will be directed to consider in drafting trustee areas.  

Translations from English to Spanish and to American Sign Language are available upon 

request. 

Questions or comments should be directed to Rose Ramos, Chief Business Officer, 925-

682-8000, ext. 4007, or Lawrence M. Schoenke, outside General Counsel, 925-682-8000, ext. 

4001. Email addresses are ramosr@mdusd.org or amental@mdusd.org. 

 


